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Principal Corner: 
 

Happy New Year!!!!  I hope all of you had a fabulous winter 
break!!!  As you walk into the front office please notice our “A” 
Banner hanging out front of your school.  We are proud to say this 
letter grade is made possible by working together with all Islands 
Staff, Parents/Guardians and students.   
 
Our Islands Elementary goal for second semester is improving on entire school attendance.  Just 
a reminder our campus gates open up at 8:20am for students to arrive, please make sure your 
child is on campus before 8:35am. It’s a proven fact that students attendance rate correlates 
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 Calendar of Events: 
 
January 
 9 Run Club 
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Stay informed with a few places you can locate information: 

Facebook/Islandselementary 
Facebook/Islandselementarypta 
Twitter @Islandsdophin 
www.gilbertschools.net/Islandselementary 
 
 

 

 

Join us on Facebook …  

@islandselementary 

@gpsdistrict 

@Islandselementarypta 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gilbertschools.net/Islandselementary
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